This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:

Members of the Board of Education

FROM:

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE:

March 25, 2021
RE:
Addition of Extended Days to Special Education Consultant Position 
The special education consultants currently have six (6) extended days within the position on the salary schedule.  The special education consultant duties have continued to increase as the number of students who enroll and transition over the summer and through extended breaks continues to rise.  Educational consultants also provide several PD opportunities during the summer which require planning and presentation.  In addition, the number of Option 6, emergency, and probationary teachers in the district has increased tremendously.  The special education consultants use extended days to meet with and provide training to new teachers to ensure they experience a successful first year in the profession.  These teachers often come in with little to no background knowledge and need considerable support over the summer to begin their positions with additional support needed throughout the year.  Consultants also meet with building principals during the summer to set goals and focus areas for the next year, assist with scheduling, and review incoming students who transfer into the district.

The number of extended days allocated to this position is no longer sufficient to meet the needs of teachers, schools, and the district.   

Recommendation
I recommend that the Board of Education increase the number of extended days for the Special Education Consultant position by nine (9) days (from 6 to 15 total). 

Recommended motion

I move that the Board of Education increase the extended days for the Special Education Consultant position from 6 days to 15 days total.
